
 

OPEN EVENING 2017 

@ contactus@richmondparkacademy.org 

You are warmly invited to Richmond Park Academy’s Open 
Evening on Wednesday 11 October between 6:00 – 8:15 pm.  
 

Come and see what we did to increase our GCSE pass rate by 19% and 
discover just how many A*s and As our students achieved.  
 

You will meet our Principal, staff and students and see classrooms alive 
with industry. You can access the school from both the Park and 
Hertford Avenue entrances.  
 

Come and see us! We are confident that you will be impressed. 
 

Beat the queues and register online now at  

www.richmondparkacademy.org/openeveningreg 

 020 8876 8891 


